
PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE REGULAR MEETING

May 6, 2014

ROLL CALL:  Present were Dr. Laura Kressler, Stan Zirkin, Matthew Inzeo, Eunice Pierre, Mary Thomas, 

and Cindy Comproni.   Also present were City liaisons Captain Tom Kemp and Mary Johnson.

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m.

MINUTES:  The minutes from the April 1, 2014 meeting were approved as read.

OLD BUSINESS:  MILE MARKER UPDATE – Dr. Kressler will notify Council that the Mile Marker project is 

completed.  Dr. Kressler will send Mary Johnson an e-mail concerning what should be placed in the 

News Review about the Mile Marker Project.

Crosswalk Report & Enforcement – Mrs. Comproni stated she would like to add a traffic study and also 

include the crosswalks between Garden Way and Laurel Hill.  Dr. Kressler will list the problem sites 

based on pedestrian safety.

Are You Ready – Mrs. Comproni stated it will cost $500 for 250 flashlight/whistles combination and 500 

magnets.  Dr. Kressler presented a draft of the new proposed PSAC Flyer.  Mrs. Comproni asked to add 

under PSACs accomplishments the signage for the Police Department.  All thought the flyer looked fine.

Dr. Kressler asked the PSAC members to give her their shirt sizes so she can order new PSAC shirts.  Dr. 

Kressler will then e-mail Mary Johnson to let her know the total amount of money that PSAC will be 

requesting.

Mrs. Comproni would like to have Poison Control Stickers for the Are You Ready event.

NEW BUSINESS:  Review of Public Safety Budget Work Session – Dr. Kressler reviewed the Police Budget 

Work Session.

Emergency Preparedness Referral – Captain Kemp will bring the referral to the June PSAC meeting

ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 806 p.m.

NEXT MEETING:  The next meeting is scheduled for June 3, 2014.


